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Bryant, Shellie

From: Rangi  Jeerakathil <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> on behalf of Rangi Jeerakathil 
<City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: April 27, 2019 10:33 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Saturday, April 27, 2019 - 10:33 
Submitted by anonymous user: 71.17.146.204 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Saturday, April 27, 2019 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Rangi  
Last Name: Jeerakathil  
Email:  
Address:  
City: Saskatoon  
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):   
Subject: Broadway  
Meeting (if known): Transportation  
Comments: 
I don’t think it is a great idea to have dedicated bus lanes down broadway. I would prefer a tram, if there needs 
to something on Broadway. I know this is more expensive, but compared to the amount we spend on roads it is 
probably reasonable. I might be convinced if there were examples of other cities where BRT was located on 
similar streets. Examples  might be: 124st in Edmonton, George Street in St. John’s, market square Ottawa, 
17th street in Calgary. Although, Broadway is quieter than many of these locations.  
 
I also think it is the wrong decision to have a marijuana shop so close to Victoria school. There should be at 
least a 1 km setback from a school ground for these types of “merchants”. Marijuana is not a harmless herb in 
my view and why would we normalize its use with school children.  
Attachments:  
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/304371 
 
 


